
Union Avenue 

      
Can You Drink the Cup? 

October 20, 2024 

 

Prelude                                                                                    Patti Zehr 

 

Hymn: “We Will Glorify”                                                           PW 68 

    

Welcome                                                                                Dick Blair 

Call To Worship:    Psalm 104:1-9, 24 

      

*Opening Hymn: “Great and Marvelous”                             CCS 118 

*Invocation 

*Response 

 

God Sightings                                             Tim Colthorp 

 

Disciples’ Generous Response                      Dale Sieting 

    Outreach International Globes   

 

Generosity Hymn: “Can We Calculate Our Giving?”           CCS 617 

 

Scripture Reading:  Mark 10:35-45 

 

Message                                                                                  Tim Ross 

 

Hymn: “Lord, Whose Love”                                                  CCS 346          

 

Prayer for Peace                                                                   Colin Zehr 

 

*Sending Forth Hymn: “Take My Life and Let It Be”           CCS 608 

*Sending Forth 

*Postlude  

   
(*Please stand if able) 

CCS – Community of Christ Sings Hymnal     PW-Praise & Worship Song Book 

 
 

 

Union Avenue Mission Statement 

We develop disciples for Jesus who work for peace and 

justice, using the resources God has given us. 

 

Community of Christ 

2140 Union Ave., Grand Rapids, MI 49507 

Website: cofchristunion.org 

 

Congregation Leaders 

 

Pastor – High Priest Tom Reynolds 616-591-8560 

Chief Financial Officer – Deacon Larry Steiner  616-666-0052 

Worship Team Leader – Elder Patti Zehr 616-920-4141 

Discipleship Team Leaders – Elder Colin Zehr (616) 206-2540  

  

Resource Team Leader – Deacon Keylee Lewis                  

Community Team Leader – Pastor Tom Reynolds 

Prayer Requests – Elder Patti Findley – call or text: 616-550-5632 

                           or Email:  jimpattifindley@gmail.com 

 

 

If you are using the Tithing Envelopes in the pew and would like a 

receipt for your donation, please put your name on the envelope. 

 
 

 

Going Deeper and Potluck in the lower auditorium following the 

worship service today 
 

 

 

 

mailto:jimpattifindley@gmail.com

